
 
 

Hello Van Horn Alumni! 
Ready for an evening catching up with classmates? Hunt up your Falcon 
memorabilia to share and join us from 5-9 pm, Friday, September 18, 
2015, at the Cotillion, 1717 Burdett Crossing, Blue Springs, MO. 

Carry on scintillating conversations with old friends! 
Groove to music of the Oldies 

Chow down on flavorsome food and wet your whistle with 
coffee, tea, or water. Or enjoy libations from the cash bar. 

Please send your reservation and check for $20 by August 15 (or sooner!) 
to  

“Van Horn Had a Dream” 
PO Box 2157 
Independence, MO 64055 

Let us know if your contact information has changed or if you are unable 
to attend. 
Questions? You can contact Judy (Jackson) Taylor at 816 520-7071 or 
jetaylor14@att.net or W. B. Barnes at 816 305-7100 or 
walt_barnes@comcast.net. 
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